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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we look forward to welcoming children back to school on Monday, we wanted to 
remind you of the changes to our leadership structure and the opportunities to engage 
with leaders. 
 
 

Leadership team for 2022/23: 

 

 
 
All leaders play a hugely important role in driving school improvement. At any level, leaders 
will develop effective policy and practice across the school with specific reference to their 
area of responsibility. Our phase leaders, for example, are always available to discuss any 
questions or concerns you may have about a child in the year groups they are responsible 
for. 
 
Parents and carers make a hugely important contribution to children’s achievements at 
school, and we want to ensure the relationship between the school and parents/carers is 
for everyone’s benefit. The events listed below will provide an opportunity for you to hear 
from leaders, their vision for the year ahead and to answer any questions. 
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What Who When 

Welcome back Q&A Zoe Crosland & Jack Green Tuesday 6th September  

9am and 6pm 
Inclusion team Q&A Michelle Kutchesfahani Thursday 8th September 

9am and 6pm 

EYFS Q&A Chelsea Ablitt Monday 12th September 
9am and 6pm 

Years 1 and 2 Q&A Victoria Wood Tuesday 13th September 
9am and 6pm 

Years 3 and 4 Q&A Megan Brown Wednesday 14th September 
9am and 6pm 

Years 5 and 6 Q&A Amy Dias Thursday 15th September 
9am and 6pm 

 
 
If you have any questions about these events, please do not hesitate to contact the office 
or to speak to us on the gate. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Zoe Crosland              Jack Green 
Head Teacher  Deputy Head 
 
 


